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Dear Students and Families, 

 

We are aware that many parents like to shop early for “Back to School” supplies, so we are 

providing a general list of BASIC school supplies to get started for a successful 6th-grade year.  

Once your child reports to class, their individual teachers may request additional materials to 

make the most of the class period(s).  The supplies listed below are to be brought in on the first 

day of school. Please also check the school website for the uniform policy. 

 

Homeroom Donations Math  

Paper Towels 1 Subject Notebook 

Tissues  Expo Markers (personal use)  

Hand Sanitizer   

Lysol Wipes  Science 

 Folder  

Individual Needs for all classes: (Notebook will be provided by Mrs. Prehodka) 

Wired Headphones   

Pencils Language Arts 

Pens 2 Folders 

Coloring Utensils   

Highlighters Social Studies 

Deodorant  1 Subject Notebook  

Jump Drive (Flash Drive)  Folder  

Homeroom Folder   

 

 

Please note these supplies may need to be replenished periodically throughout the year. In 

addition, we ask that your child updates their laptop frequently throughout the summer. Please 

make sure their charger and laptop are properly labeled and comes to school with them each day. 

We thank you for your cooperation and assistance and we look forward to an exciting and 

productive school year. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

The 6th-grade Teaching Team 

 


